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SECTION I QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

Please find below questions and answers on RFP No. PSC-25-06. 
  

Question 1 
 

Are Contractors for Pepco/Exelon allowed to bid on the subject RFP?   

Answer to Question 1 

Contractors for Pepco/Exelon are allowed to submit a proposal in response to 
this RFP. Offerors must provide full disclosure of any projects or work 
previously performed for Pepco/Exelon. This information will be evaluated to 
determine whether any potential conflicts of interest exist or whether their 
prior work impacts their ability to participate. 

 

Question 2 

Is there an incumbent contractor currently performing this work? 

 

  Answer to Question 2 

  No, the previous contract expired on November 28, 2024 

 
 
Question 3 
 
What is the contract ceiling amount for the completion of this work? 
 
   Answer to Question 3 
 
   The Commission does not have a targeted contract ceiling for this work.   
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Question 4 
 
SOS Program Biennial Review- Can PSC share details and information about the 2023 Biennial 
Review and who performed the review? 
 
 
   Answer to Question 4 
    

 The Commission initiated the 2023 Biennial Review by a Notice issued on August 4, 
2023. The Commission, by Order No. 21934, concluded the 2023 Biennial Review on 
November 22, 2023, See Exhibit A. Commission Staff performed the Biennial Review. 
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